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Your Village, Your Council, Your Voice 

Happy New Year from  
us all at the Parish Council 

FOOD BOXES - thank you to the Co-Op, Living Rock Church,  
The Good Neighbour Scheme, BDC Community Hub and all  
those who donated- we successfully filled and distributed  
37 food boxes to those in need this Christmas in the village. 

TOY APPEAL - a big thank you and well done to the Star for the Christmas Gift 
Tree which has provided many gifts for Children in the village this Christmas,  
this has been in conjunction with Louise who runs the food bank and works with  
the homeless. 

UPDATES ... 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE- A huge thank you to everyone who 
supported the raffle. The final total raised was a fabulous £150.  
The winning ticket numbers were 731, 840, 826, 845, 723,  
808 and 856. All winners received their hampers on the day.  

The aftermath of the First World War saw the biggest single wave of public commemoration ever  

with tens of thousands of memorials erected 

across England, both as a result of the huge 

impact the loss of three quarters of a million 

British lives had on communities and the official 

policy of not repatriating the dead, which meant 

that the memorials provided the main focus of 

the grief felt at this great loss. 

One such memorial was raised at Stoney 

Stanton The granite base was given by the  

local quarry and the rest funded by public 

subscription, to commemorate the 43 

parishioners who lost their lives during the 

conflict. It was unveiled on 7th January 1921  

by Colonel R Martin and a service was 

conducted by the Revd Disney of the time  

and the memorial was dedicated by  

The Archdeacon of  Leicester. We remembered 

its unveiling and dedication 101 years ago on  

7th January 2022 at 10.45am. 
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Don't forget to like our facebook pages 
https://www.facebook.com/stoneystantonpc/ 

https://www.facebook.com/Stoney-Stanton- 

Village-HALL-101694592289720 

LITTERLINE: 07891 249023 

SAVE THE DATE . . . 

Sunday 5th June 
1- 4pm 
The Parish will be  

having a Queen’s Jubilee  

Picnic on the green with  

entertainment including  

plans for a Teddy Bear  

Parachute Jump from  

St. Michael’s Church.  

 

The Parish Council Community Awards   

We would like to hear from you about groups, individuals, 

couples, young people that you think deserve one of our  

2022 trophies. Please email clerk@stoneystanton.org.uk 

with your nomination, the awards will be given out in 

May 2022. 

The Categories are:  

Outstanding Service to the Community 

Outstanding Achievement for a Young Person  

George Hill Cup for Sporting Achievement 

and a new award for 

Community Smile Award 

This will be given out to someone who adds to the  

community and makes those they meet smile. 

Closing date for nominations is 1st April 2022. 

NOMINATION TIME  

Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange 

Tritax Symmetry are in the preparation stage of  
an application for Development Consent to 

construct a Rail Freight Interchange west of the  
M69 (by Junction 2). 

Information is available at  
https://www.hinckleynrfi.co.uk/formal-consultation/   

or in the library. 

The public consultations started on 12th January 2021 
-  have your say? 
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